
 
Memo 
To:   Public Works Committee 
From: Otis T. Spriggs, Planning Dept./ Erick Woodruff, Public Works Director 
Date: June 25, 2008 
Re.: W. Lawson Road (Christian Valley Drive) 
 
Dear Public Works Council Committee: 
 
 As you are aware, Lawson Road and Valley View Drive are now functioning with a new 
traveling road alignment as a result of the Lawson Road Extension now known as “Christian Valley 
Drive”.   
 
 The Jonesboro Public Works department requests your endorsement of renaming a small 
segment of road between Valley View Drive and Mt. Carmel Rd. (now named W. Lawson Rd.)  The 
plan is to rename this segment as “Christian Valley Drive”, which will cause a change in address of 
two properties which have frontage.  (See attached aerial map) 
 
 The purpose of this change is to allow for clarity and also provide a clear 911-addressing for 
emergency response reasons.  Once these changes are made, we feel that this will allow for better 
access and emergency locating. 
 
    This matter has been set to be discussed in the next Public Works Council Committee meeting 
scheduled for 5:15 PM on July 1, 2008.  We have sent the attached letters and invites to the two 
affected properties to allow all and any concerns to be addressed.  Response letters received to date are 
attached as well. 
 
 If you have any questions, please direct them to the undersigned or to the Public Works 
Director, Erick Woodruff.    
 
 
Thank you. 
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